
Use as a game 
or individually!

ROLL AND READ
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SIGHT WORD SENTENCES

Just print and 
add dice

Pre-primer, 
primer & first 
grade words

Includes 45 
practice pages

Great for sight 
word fluency



PRE-PRIMER WORD LIST
What’s included?
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Includes 15 pages from 
the pre-primer, primer 
and first grade word 

lists. This makes it easy 
to differentiate your 
sight word fluency 

activities.



PRIMER WORD LIST
What’s included?
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Students will roll the 
dice, read the 
corresponding 

sentence, and color a 
star. They will continue 
to roll until they read 

each sentence 3 times 
and color all 3 stars.



1st GRADE WORD LIST
What’s included?
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Simply print the pages 
you want your 

students to use. All 
students need is dice 

and a writing utensil to 
color the stars!



IDEAS FOR USING
Teacher tips…

These activities work 
great for small group 

practice, morning work, 
or even practice 

at home.

You can have students 
play with a partner, by 
taking turns rolling the 
dice and reading. The 
first student to read 
every sentence three 

times wins!

If you would like to make 
a page reusable, print 

them on colored 
cardstock and laminate 

them. Then, students can 
complete the activity 
multiple times using a 

dry erase marker. 
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